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April 17, 2017

Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 HB 3312:  Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party supports this bill, which directs the Department of Environmental Quality
to adopt rules establishing environmental regulations at least as stringent as those provided under
federal law on January 19, 2017.

We also support the -1 amendment, which adds some clarity.

Oregon Progressive Party

David Delk
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